SERVICE UPDATE
FROM

NEW YORK BUS SALES, LLC
Product Effected –  Blue Bird  VISION
Complaint: 
Driver comes in complaining that the dash gauges are “sweeping”

Cause:

Possible Cause – Service Bulletin #S05JH has not been performed



Possible Cause – Lost communication to the engine
Correction: First check to assure that Service Bulletin #S05JH has been performed.
If it has and the driver is still complaining than prior to the driver shutting the unit down (remember – the unit self checks itself so if it is restarted, there maybe no active code) check the dash diagnostics to see if there are any codes.

If there is a communication to the engine showing, then check the J1939 harness and pay special attention to where the harness runs over the rear of the engine at/near the valve cover and the connections. There may possibly be either a loose connection or a shorting issue. 

Thank You “AGAIN” to Roger Spafford @ Phelps Clifton Springs Central School

CHITTENANGO – phone the Service Department at 800-962-5768 or

Daryl Wallace :  dwallace@newyorkbussales.com
Brian Lamaitis :  blamaitis@newyorkbussales.com
ROCHESTER – phone the Service Department at 800-463-3232 or
Dan Quibell :  dpquibell@newyorkbussales.com
Gary Chichester: gchichester@newyorkbussales.com
ALBANY – phone the Service Department at 866-867-1100 or

Steve Searles: ssearles@newyorkbussales.com
CCC #14-120205

